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4455 Porter Road
Niagara Falls, New York 14305-3309
Phone: (716) 278-5800
Fax: (716) 286-7964

Ms. Cheryl Vilardo, Chief Educational Administrator
Mr. Edward Ventry, Administrator
Mr. Bryan Rotella, Administrator
Mrs. Valerie Rotella-Zafuto, Administrator
Mr. Nicholas Ruffolo, Administrator



Dear Parents or Guardians;								January 2023


New York State Regents exams are scheduled for January 24 - 27, 2023.    
January Regents exams are offered to students who failed or did not attend a previously administered exams, students who are enrolled in a credit recovery section or to students who wish to challenge a Regents exam for a higher score.  
These students will be notified via TEAMS Chat as to their schedule and exam location(s).  
Please see the complete exam schedule on the next page.

	Please note the following exam week schedule for January 2023:

	Monday, January 23, 2023
	Regular School Day

	Tuesday, January 24, 2023
Wednesday, January 25, 2023
Thursday, January 26, 2023

	Regular Full day of attendance for ALL NFHS students. 
· Regents exams during the day for select students.
· Late busses will be available for students with afternoon exams.

	Friday, January 27, 2023
	ONLY students taking Regents exams will be in attendance.
· Students will ride the bus at the normal morning time.  Busses will be available to transport students home.  




Morning exams will start promptly at 8:00AM and afternoon exams will start promptly at 12:00PM.  Students will not be allowed to leave an exam without the head proctor’s permission.  Students taking a Regents exam will be required to remain in the exam room for at least two hours.

After school tutoring in Science, Social Studies and English is available through the Extended Day program.  Math tutoring is available during lunches in the library. Please feel free to contact your child’s School Counselor or Principal with questions or concerns. 

R E M I N D E R S:
●  Cell phones and electronic devices are 
    prohibited in exam rooms.
●  It is critical to report to exams on time. 
●  There are no make-up Regents exams.
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Sincerely yours,

Cheryl Vilardo
	Cheryl Vilardo
	Chief Educational Administrator
	Niagara Falls High School
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